K.P. KAUFFMAN COMPANY, INC.

WORLD TRADE CENTER
1675 BROADWAY, 28™ FLOOR
DENVER, COLORADO 80202-4628
TELEPHONE (303) 825-4822
FACSIMILE (303) 825-4825

www.kpk.com

September 3, 2014

Colorado Oil and Gas Conservation Commission
1120 Lincoln Street, Suite 801

Denver, CO 80203

Attn: Mr. Matt Lepore, Director

RE: Certification of Rule 306.e. Meeting with Building Unit Owners within a Buffer Zone Setback
Greeley-Rothe #1H Horizontal Pad
Niobrara and Codell New Drills
Township 5 North, Range 67 West, 6™ P.M.
Section 1: SESE (Surface Location)
Weld County, Colorado

Dear Mr. Lepore:

K.P. Kauffman Company, Inc. (KPK) is planning to drill the above mentioned horizontal pad to the
Niobrara formation(s). The wells included in such pad are incorporated in the City of Greeley and KPK is
currently processing a Use by Special Review Permit. As part of this process, KPK certifies that a
neighborhood meeting was held on Wednesday, August 27, 2014 with staff from the Planning and
Community Development Department.

KPK did not receive any objections to the proposed location. KPK respectfully requests that the COGCC
review the information enclosed with the permit and approve the Oil and Gas Location Assessment
(Form 2A) for this project and the Application for Permit to Drill (Form 2s) for the wells associated with
this location.

Respectfully,

Susana Lara-Mesa
VP of Engineering



